
SECURITY CAMERAS AND ACCESS CONTROL

May 4, 2021RS-21-063



Background

 Killeen Police department has 78 installed cameras in and 

around the PD headquarters and jail

 The current system is over 11 years old and running on 

outdated hardware equipment

 The Salient system used to provide live feeds to restricted 

areas needs updating to view attempted access to restricted 

area

 The Hirsch physical access system needs to be repaired and 

updated to be able to allow access to restricted areas
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Background

 Stanley Security provided a solution with pricing through 

Sourcewell Cooperative Contract

 The new solution will provide quality images, more viewing 

coverage, enhance security and update both the Salient and 

Hirsch physical access control systems

 Recordings will be readily available to allow live monitoring, 

access to restricted areas or retrieve recordings when needed

3



Alternatives

 Do not authorize the purchase of security cameras and access 

control 

 Authorize the anticipated expenses not to exceed $223,987 

for security cameras and access control using the Sourcewell

Cooperative contract #031517-SCS 
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Recommendation

 Staff recommends that the City Manager or his designee be 

authorized to execute the purchase of security cameras and 

access control from Stanley Security through the Sourcewell

Contracts purchasing cooperative not to exceed $223,987
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